Town of Tiburon Newsletter | August 26, 2020 Special Bulletin



Town Website | Meeting Agendas
The Ranch | Library | Destination Tiburon | Chamber of Commerce

Police Body Camera Footage Released

On Sunday, Mayor Fredericks issued a statement related to an incident involving police officers from Tiburon and Belvedere that occured at Yema, a business located in downtown Tiburon.

As the community is aware, a video depicting a portion of that incident has been shared on social media. The Town is now making available video from one of the police officer's body cameras of the entire interaction. The video can be found at the link below. (Note: the audio begins at approx. 29 seconds.)

http://www.townoftiburon.org/CivicMedia?VID=TP20260-Body-Camera-1#player

Community Forum Tomorrow 8/27

As a reminder, the Town Council of Tiburon and City Council of Belvedere <u>will conduct a special virtual Town Hall-Community Forum</u> on Thursday, August 27, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.

Staff will provide a brief update on actions taken subsequent to an incident involving police officers from Tiburon and Belvedere and the owners of Yema, a Black-owned business in downtown Tiburon. The meeting will then provide an opportunity for members of the community to comment and provide constructive ideas as part of an effort to develop actionable steps that allow us to learn from this experience and create a community that is more inclusive, equitable and welcoming to all.

The meeting will be held on Zoom. To join, click the link or use the call-in number below.

Audio/Video Webinar: https://zoom.us/j/95644043303

Webinar ID: 956 4404 3303

Call-in Number: +1 669 900 6833 Access Code: 956 4404 3303

Members of the public may submit comments to the Councils in advance of the meeting by sending an email to comments@townoftiburon.org. Please do not reply to this email.

Tiburon Town Hall 1505 Tiburon Boulevard Tiburon, CA 94920 www.townoftiburon.org (415)435-7373 *Tiburon Talk* c/o Town of Tiburon